
      

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

                  
 

 

                   

 
 

  

 

 

 

      

    

 

 

 

       

 

Working with linked text boxes 

 

 

 

 
Pegasus Year 

At a Glance 
Mark your calendars! 

 

Sunday, October 23, 2016 – 

Thorncroft Fall Horse Show – 

Pegasus CLOSED for lessons 

Thursday, November 24, 2016 

- CLOSED Thanksgiving Day  

Tuesday, December 20, 2016 – 

Monday, January 2, 2017 – 

Pegasus CLOSED for holiday 

break 

Tuesday, January 3, 2017 – 

Winter Session begins 

NEW 2017 CALENDAR 

ENCLOSED 
 

Clinic Schedule 
October 29th

 – safety 

November 12th – topic to be 

announced 

December 10th – topic to be 

announced 

 

 
Don’t forget to follow the  

action at the Thorncroft 

Fall Horse Show this 

Sunday 10/23.  We will be 

streaming the classes  

LIVE on Facebook. 
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Beginning October 24th we will be 
kicking off our annual Buy A Bale 
campaign with the same competitive 
element as last year. We will be 
offering prizes to the person who 
“sells” the most bales in two separate 
categories: riders and volunteers. 
Every willing rider and volunteer will 
be given an envelope and materials 
that will enable them to solicit 
contributions for the Buy A Bale 
campaign.  The campaign runs 
through November 30th.  It’s an easy 
way for people to make a small 
donation that can have an impact.  
Last year was our best year yet 
where we raised enough money to 
completely cover the cost of our hay 
bill for the winter. 

 

On Friday, October 21st Clyde will be 
traveling to Harrisburg to be 
personally awarded the first ever 
Pennsylvania National Horse Show 
Therapy Horse of the Year award.  
Clyde will receive his own trophy and 
cooler which will be proudly 
displayed on his stall door.   

At the annual Volunteer Appreciation 
Dinner, which was held at Pegasus 
on Saturday, September 24th, we 
honored the senior and junior 
Volunteers of the Year.  The Senior 
Volunteer of the Year was awarded to 
Judith Soslowsky and the Junior 
Volunteer of the Year was awarded to 
Ryan Frech.  In addition, Judith 
Soslowsky and Vince & Cindi Pasceri 
were honored for reaching their five 
year milestones. Certificates were 
also presented to the top ten 
volunteers with the most hours in 
2015.  Those volunteers are: Bob 
Tully, Jordan Roonery, Joan Byrnes, 
Ryan Frech, Jessica Laumeister, 
Maria Miniuk, Alli Burns, Ellen 
Towarnicki, Brianna Brubaker and 
Cassandra Carey. Congratulations! 
 

Despite threatening skies, the 
raindrops stayed away and 120 
runners/walkers participated in the 
inaugural Trot in the Park on October 
1st in Pennypack Park.  The winners 
for male and female runners were 
Nick Claxton and Lauren Estilow, 
respectively.  They were each 
presented with a handmade 
horseshoe trophy.  Other class 
winners received a medal. Thank you 
to everyone that came out to support 
Pegasus at this event. 


